
TECH Us Out
Thursday, March 30

Martha Jones, 7:00-8:00 pm

Members of the Westwood Public 
Schools Technology Department 
invite elementary parents & 
guardians to come TECH Us Out 
for an engaging workshop where 
you will experience how technology 
is used to support learning in the elementary classroom.  

Parents & Guardians will hear our vision for 
technology, engage in a hands-on 
experience with the Google Platform, and 
learn how to support 2nd - 5th graders at 
home.  

Presented by the Westwood Public Schools 
Technology Department

Please RSVP here (tinyurl.com/techusout)
Questions:  souellette@westwood.k12.ma.us

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWmrlOwTucKOUZb_hfnWMSD2x7kKpBdESpmKCjCUBceNx8sg/viewform

